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The funeral service for the Greendale Elementary School student whose young life was tragically lost in 

Wednesday morning’s school bus accident will be held Sunday, May 31, 2015 at 4:00 p.m. at New 

Beginning Ministries, 317 Williston Road, Beech Island, South Carolina 29842.  

 

The viewing will be held Saturday, May 30, 2015 from 3:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m. at C. A. Reid Sr. Funeral 

Home, 314-A Laney Walker Blvd. Ext., Augusta, Georgia 30901.  

 

The school community and greater Aiken community has reacted to this tragedy with an outpouring of 

support. The family is grateful for each and every heartfelt condolence, expression of sympathy and 

financial contribution to help with funeral arrangements. 

 

Support for Kyrie Henry’s funeral expenses may be sent directly to C.A. Reid Sr. Funeral Home, 314-A 

Laney Walker Blvd. Ext., Augusta, Georgia 30901.  
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